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I am sharing the attached communication at the request of the Ministry of the Solicitor 
General's Strategic Policy Division regarding the transfer of military sexual offence 
cases to civilian jurisdiction. 
 
Please review the attached memo from Sarah Caldwell, Assistant Deputy Minister, 
Strategic Policy Division, Ministry of the Solicitor General for further details. If you have 
any questions regarding the transfer of cases, please contact Sheela Subramanian, 
Director, Community Safety and Intergovernmental Policy Branch, at 416-710-9401 or 
Sheela.Subramanian@ontario.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ken Weatherill  
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division 
 
Attachment 
 
c:  Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M. 
 Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
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